Milly Southworth
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From: Torpoint Town Council <admin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk>
Sent: 22 November 2022 11:56
To: '‘Milly Southworth'
Subject: FW: Cornwall Council - Youth Provision Review
Importance: High

Kind regards,

Danielle

Danielle Argrave
Torpoint Town Council Support Officer

p. 01752 814165 e. admin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk

w. www.torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk
a. 1-3 Buller Road Torpoint Cornwall PL11 2LD
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From: Lynne Davey <Lynne.Davey@cornwall.gov.uk>
Sent: 21 November 2022 15:11

To: Lynne Davey <Lynne.Davey@cornwall.gov.uk>
Cc: Lynne Davey <Lynne.Davey@cornwall.gov.uk>
Subject: Cornwall Council - Youth Provision Review
Importance: High

Dear Town and Parish Council

Information Classification: CONTROLLED

The Chairman of Cornwall Council’s Children and Families Overview and Scrutiny Committee,
Councillor James Mustoe, is seeking information from Town and Parish Councils in Cornwall to

support a review of Youth Provision in Cornwall.

The review has 3 key aims:

1. To ascertain the current Youth Services across Cornwall including those with

Special Educational Needs (SEND).

2. To identify the gaps in Youth Service provision across Cornwall (place) including

those with Special Educational Needs. (SEND).

3. To consider and make recommendations on how the Council can contribute and
support Youth Provision in Cornwall particularly where a lack of service is identified.

The Children and Families Overview and Scrutiny Committee are keen to hear from Town and
Parish Councils on the work it undertakes directly and/or enables by empowering and

supporting Youth Services in its area.



If you would like to make a submission or to find out more, please email
childrenfamiliesosc@cornwall.gov.uk

The deadline for submissions is Monday 23 January 2023.

Kind regards

Lynne Davey Democratic and Governance Officer

Cornwall Council, Finance & Assurance Service, Customer and Support Services Directorate
lynne.davey@cornwall.gov.uk Tel: 01872 322222 (Say My Name)

www.cornwall.gov.uk | ‘Onen hag oll’

Please note that my working days are Monday — Thursday
My non-working day is Friday

Please let us know if you need any particular assistance from us, such as facilities to help with mobility,
vision or hearing, or information in a different format.

This e-mail and attachments are intended for above named only and may be confidential. If they have come to you
in error you must take no action based on them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone; please e-mail us
immediately at enquiries@cornwall.gov.uk. Please note that this e-mail may be subject to recording and/or
monitoring in accordance with the relevant legislation and may need to be disclosed under the Freedom of
Information Act 2000 or the Environmental Information Regulations 2004. Security Warning: It is the responsibility
of the recipient to ensure that this e-mail and any attachments are virus free. The Authority will not accept liability
for any damage caused by a virus.




